8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 www.cngc.com

September 21, 2022

Ms. Amanda Maxwell
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503

09/21/22 13:02:57
State Of WASH.
TIL. AND TRANSP.
COMMISSION

## Re: UG-200568, Cascade Natural Gas Load Study Compliance Filing

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation ("Company") submits its load study, as directed, and described in the Order 05, Docket UG-200568 that stated "[t]he Commission orders the Company to file a progress report and written plan for completing its load study by August 21, 2021, and to file its completed load study by September 21, 2022."

Included with this cover letter are the following attachments:

- UG-200568-CNGC-Load-Study-Analysis-09.21.22.pdf
- UG-200568-CNGC-Exh-1-Load-Study-Data-09.21.22.xlsx
- UG-200568-CNGC-Exh-2-Load-Study-Regression-Results-09.21.22.xlsx
- UG-200568-CNGC-Exh-3-Actual-Customer-Count-09.21.22.xlsx
- UG-200568-CNGC-Exh-4-NOAA-Normals-09.21.22.xlsx

If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (208) 377-6015 or Chris Mickelson at (509) 734-4549.

Sincerely,

/s/ Lori A. Blattner

Lori A. Blattner
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd.
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166
lori.blattner@intgas.com

**Enclosures**